
 

 

 

Ruby class will bring home a small blue phonics book today (Friday 20th) in this book are the 
phase 5a sounds we have focused on this week including some words containing these 
sounds. The children need to bring their blue book into school on a Friday for us to stick in the new 
sounds for that week. It would be very helpful to practice these sounds/reading the words with your 
child to help them consolidate their new sound learning at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas from Ruby class who enjoyed a special visitor this week. 

Key dates:   

Monday 6th January 2025 – INSET day 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 – Term 3 begins 

Thank you very much from both Mrs Dyer and myself for our very kind gifts and cards. We 
hope all your families have a wonderful Christmas and a happy new year. We will look 
forward to welcoming all the Rubies back to school in January.  

Merry Christmas, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

We will launch our new project, ‘Will 
they be lost forever?’ 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books  
 
No Mathletics will be set until the first Friday back in 
January 


